54 Feathertop Circuit
Zuccoli, Northern Territory 0832



Monday March 20 2023



Peter Smith
President
CCRMBTC
PO Box 26
Casuarina 0811



Dear Mr Smith

Congratulations for your club, the Casuarina Costal Reserve Mountain Bike Trail Club.
Me and my friends are excited to join the club and we would like to know more about the club membership programs like fees and club members meetings, etc.

I’m submitting sample images for the club’s logo, banner and for advertisement that you can freely utilised or use. The photos are of me and some friends that really indeed are mountain bike enthusiasts. There’s a layer photo however that I downloaded from the internet when I searched for ‘bike trail photos’ and I’m sure that we can freely used it to promote the club for sports’ sake.

Thank you and please feel free to communicate with us for we would like to know more regarding your club. MORE BIKING more POWER!!

Yours sincerely




Marcos Pastor 



